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Dear parents, 
 

The children have worked incredibly hard this week and we are very proud of them 
all, we’ve plenty of great news to share with you. 

 
Class 1 have been working hard on their handwriting and their knoweldge of shapes, 

they are working very hard to record their work and develop into independent 

learners.   
Class 2 have been been working on poetry and they have created some heartfelt 

remembrance poems.  They have looked at the features of poetry and used them to 
great effect in their own work.   

Class 3 have been woking hard with calculations and looking carefully at all four 
operations.  They have used their knowledge to problem solve and answer complex 

questions within their own year groups. 
 

Open the Book continue to visit every Thursday and this week some of the children  
helped to act out the story of the Good Samaritan.  This was a very special collective 

worship where the story was brought to life by the children and they really reflected 
on the meaning and message of this important Bible story. 
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This week the whole school has come 

together to create a beautiful remembrance 
display. The children have contributed 

through both art and poetry, and we have 
considered the significance of the poppy and 

what it represents.  
 

This artwork is now displayed in the hall for 
everyone to enjoy, I am sure you will agree, 

it really is stunning. A special thank you to 
Mrs O’Donoghue who created the 

atmospheric painting which the children have 
added to.  

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Next Friday we will be celebrating Children in Need and raising funds via an Odd 
Socks Day. Please do encourage your children to come to school wearing odd socks 

and any Pudsey accessories in exchange for £1.  
 

Please don’t forget that it’s the PTA quiz next Friday too – it’s set to be a great 

evening of fun, if you can’t make it please consider buying a lottery ticket or two – 
available in the school playground every morning next week.  

 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Amelia Sofia Brandon 

 
Well done to you all and thank you for shining so bright and inspiring others this 

week.  We are very proud of you all. 
 

As always, thank you for your continuous support and encouragement as we grow 
together as a school and community. 

 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Willis 

Headteacher 
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Diary Dates 

 
Tuesday 14th November  -  PE  
     After School Sports Club 
Wednesday 15th November  - After School Dance Club  
Thursday 16th November  - Swimming Years 2-6 
     Lego Club 
Friday 17th November  - Children in Need. Please wear odd socks in exchange for £1 

-             Friday uniform 
- Years 2-6 Forest School 

- Years R&1 – Dance 

Pott PTA – Quiz Night 5.30-7.30pm 
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